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Parks, Timothy

From: Stouder, Heather
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2010 10:27 AM
To: Parks, Timothy
Subject: FW: 105 Merrill Crest Drive demolition (Item 6)

 

 

From: Clear, Mark  

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 7:31 AM 

To: Murphy, Brad 

Cc: Stouder, Heather 

Subject: RE: 105 Merrill Crest Drive demolition (Item 6) 

 

Good morning Brad and Heather, 

  

I discussed my proposed condition with Ms. Alito and she agrees. Please pass it on to Plan Commission. 

Thanks! 

  

Mark C. 

From: Murphy, Brad 

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 12:24 PM 

To: Clear, Mark 

Cc: Stouder, Heather 

Subject: RE: 105 Merrill Crest Drive demolition (Item 6) 

Sounds like a plan. 

 

Brad Murphy 
Planning Division Director 
Dept. of Planning & Community & Economic Development 
P.O. Box 2985 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
Madison, WI  53701 
608 266 4635 

From: Clear, Mark  

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 11:25 AM 

To: Murphy, Brad 

Cc: Stouder, Heather 

Subject: RE: 105 Merrill Crest Drive demolition (Item 6) 

 

I think our messages crossed and I forgot to copy Heather, and it's just a comedy of errors. Sorry to have created 

additional confusion. 

  

There's really just the one neighbor that's concerned, and I've been in contact with her and with Ron this 

morning, so I think they're up to speed. I'd still like to give MFD the opportunity to use the house if it would be 

useful to them and okay with the neighbor, that's why I thought having me sign off would be an easy way to 

enable that. How about if you sit on my recommendation until Monday and I'll check in with Patsy again to see 

if she has a preference. Thanks again. 

  

Mark C. 
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From: Murphy, Brad 

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 11:03 AM 

To: Clear, Mark 

Cc: Stouder, Heather 

Subject: RE: 105 Merrill Crest Drive demolition (Item 6) 

Mark,   

 

 You probably already have gotten Heather’s email outlining the communications we have had with the Fire Department 

and the applicant.  But in case you haven’t seen it, I attached it.  She obviously was not aware of your recommendation 

below when we finalized our recommendation.  The recommendations are now in the packet and it’s off to the Plan 

Commission.  We will provide the Plan Commission with your recommendation, which  would be fine with us, unless you 

want to rethink it based on the attached.   

 

Have a restful weekend.  

 
Brad Murphy 
Planning Division Director 
Dept. of Planning & Community & Economic Development 
P.O. Box 2985 
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
Madison, WI  53701 
608 266 4635 

From: Clear, Mark  

Sent: Friday, May 21, 2010 9:43 AM 

To: Murphy, Brad 

Subject: 105 Merrill Crest Drive demolition (Item 6) 

 

I recommend that plan commission approve the demolition permit with a condition that any use by fire 

department for training be approved by the alder of the district. Thanks. 

  

Mark C. 

  


